





Coronavirus COVID-19 (Formerly known as 2019-nCoV)

For resources and information on COVID-19, go to NV Health Response at the link below:

• NVHealthResponse.nv.gov

Nevada's Response to the 2019 Novel Coronavirus

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the Nevada Health Response Center and the Nevada Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Public and Behavioral Health (DPBH) are closely monitoring the outbreak of respiratory illness caused by the 2019 novel coronavirus (COVID-19), first identified in Wuhan, Hubei Province, China.

For the most up-to-date information, please see the links below and visit the Nevada Health Response website:

- CDC's Situation Summary
- U.S. Case Numbers
- Flowchart to Identify and Assess 2019 Novel Coronavirus
- Coronavirus Global Cases Dashboard

Health care providers should refer to the CDC's Health Alert Network (HAN) notifications and DPBH's technical bulletins. For additional information on subscribing to these alerts, please visit the <u>DPBH HAN web page</u>.

Local health authorities are also monitoring and providing information related to novel coronavirus. The links below will take you to information from:

- Southern Nevada Health District
- Washoe County Health District
- · Carson City Health and Human Services

Last Updated: 3/20/2020

STATE OF NEVADA

NV Home

Directory of State Agencies

Public Notices

HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

DHHS Home

Divisions

Director's Office Programs

FEEDBACK

Customer Service

Feedback Form

CONTACT

Phone, FAX, Hours & Location

Public Records Request



Privacy

The Official State of Nevada Website | Copyright ©2019 State of Nevada - All Rights Reserved

<u>Policy</u>

ADA Technology Accessibility

Guidelines

Web Style Standards ADA Assistance State ADA Website

Version